
GMR is more than just a region—it’s a home, a community, and a place where Jewish teens find 
belonging and purpose. My vision for the 2025–2026 programming year is to build on what makes 
this region so meaningful: strong friendships, passionate leaders, and a shared commitment to 
Jewish community, and elevate them to the next level. 

As N’siah, I strive to listen. I will hold monthly regional office hours open to all members, creating 
a space to share thoughts, questions, and ideas. I will also prioritize regular coffee, brunch, or Zoom 
check-ins with each chapter counterpart to build meaningful relationships and offer consistent 
support. My goal is to be a N’siah who’s present, accessible, and always ready to show up for this 
region. 

As N’siah, I strive to care. Leadership is about building relationships. I envision a strong, unified 
regional board where every leader has the freedom to thrive. Beyond the board, I’ll focus on 
strengthening sisterhood and connection across all BBGs through meaningful bonding, shared 
resources, mentorship, and peer support.  

As N’siah, I strive to take action. I will launch a preterm survey to gather honest feedback from the 
region and help our board make impactful decisions on what truly matters most to members. To 
grow GMR, I’ll expand outreach through regular tabling at Jewish organizations and hosting “Try 
BBYO” events, because GMR’s strength is truly in our people. 

I want every teen in GMR to feel seen, supported, and inspired to take part in something bigger 
than themselves. 

 


